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The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is 
fortunate to have many parents and community 
members volunteering in the classroom and 
throughout the schools in various capacities.  
Paula Setterquist is an outstanding example of a 
school volunteer. 
 
Paula has demonstrated a constant concern 
about quality education.  She has given countless 
hours to Homer area schools and the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District.    Paula can be 
seen at most all of Homer’s school activities and 
fund raising events.  She is an invaluable asset to 
the schools and community; always encouraging 
students and staff members, while providing 
assistance wherever and whenever it is needed.    
 
We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
Board of Education, are proud to recognize Paula 
Setterquist for her years of volunteer service, 
leadership and devotion to quality education. 
 
Thank you, Paula. 
 
 




